
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: February 5, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Waste Management Services Discussion 

 

DISCUSSION: 

During the August 14th, 2023 City Council meeting, there was a discussion about Waste Management 
and its performance under their contract with the City. After that meeting, there was some additional 
internal discussion and it was asked that the Waste Management item be discussed again at the January 
Work Session. Unfortunately, Waste Management Staff was unable to be present at the Jan. 2nd Work 
Session and asked to move this to the February Work Session. Staff has invited Waste Management to 
attend the meeting to answer questions and concerns about their performance under the contract. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


